
From: PmAC
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: Appeal from Parkmerced Action Coailtio
Date: Friday, September 18, 2015 1:00:40 PM

 Re: File #150854
Hearing Date: September 29, 2015

Dear Board of Supervisors,
 
Please note that - to date - we have not yet received any critical documentation that would
 accurately identify any parties that may be involved in this matter, therefore notice should
 be reflected as does 1 - 100.
 
It is presumed that Bruce Storrs, the City and County Surveyor, as well as Mohammed
 Nuru, DPW Director, will be present to defend their DPW Order 183946 and approvals of
 Projects 8530, 8531, 8532.
 
We are anxiously awaiting the applications for the afore mentioned projects from Frank
 Lee.  As such, it may be appropriate to request a continuance of this appeal to the next
 available BOS meeting in order to provide adequate notice to all parties involved.
 
Shouldthe continuance request not be granted, we will submit the documentation gathered
 thus far for the appeal hearing on Monday, September 21, 2015 by noon.
 
Thank you,
 
PMAC
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http://www.pmacsf.org
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